
     SENECA VALLEY BASEBALL BOOSTERS 

 

 

SVBB Board Members 
                                            President: Veronica Mortier                      Vice President:  Greg Parrotto 
                                            Treasurer:  Mike Capizzi                           Promotions: Ben Mack 

Secretary:  Paul Rebovich 

 

SV Baseball Boosters Meeting 

Wednesday, June 1, 2022 8:15 PM North Park Lounge   

 
 

In Attendance:  Veronica Mortier, Greg Parrotto, Mike Capizi, Ben Mack, Paul Rebovich, Mike Mortier, Pat 

O’Toole, Angela Rebovich, Rachel Malak, Michael Malak, Mike Delduca.    

 

 
Secretary Report- Paul Rebovich 
-May meeting minutes handed out for review. No questions/concerns. Approved all.  
-Will contact Food Cupboard to see if still needing volunteers for June 21st.  If still needing, we will send 
email to families requesting volunteers. 
 
Treasurer Report- Mike Capizzi  
-Year- end budget handed out    
-Checking account balance $17,618.69 with estimated ending check balance of $14, 922.98 (which is a gain 
of $2,992.99 from last year).  Current savings account balance $793.23 
 
Promotions-Ben Mack  
-He will put together a binder that outlines everything he did (timelines, contacts, etc) for promotions, social 
media, program, website. 
 
Vice President- Greg Parrotto 
-We need to budget for a fridge for next year 
-He will investigate what steps need to be taken regarding a new press box 
 
General business: 
 
-We will be hosting another game Monday, June 6, 2022.  We will open concession stand for the 7:00 PM 
game. 
-For next year we want to stress importance of team parents attending these monthly meetings. 
 
-New Board Members for next year were nominated, voted and approved by all: 
 President- Greg Parrotto 
 Vice President- Mike Delduca 
 Treasurer- Mike Capizzi 
 Promotions- Rachel Malak 
 Secretary- Paul Rebovich 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:18 PM 
   


